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Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a busy week here in school. We have had a lot of catching up to do with places to go 
and people to see, post Covid-19. 
 
We saw our youngest pupils taking off on their Plymouth Aquarium adventure and were so 
lucky to enjoy a workshop focussing on all things sea life. Ladywell took a trip to the 
incredible Royal Albert Memorial Museum and we rounded off the week with a talk from 
three representatives from the Great Western Railway.   
 
We have a small number of KS2 children participating in the athletics trip next week to 
Brickfields, something we haven't had the chance to compete in for three years!  
 
Ennaton and Dunwell head off next Friday to Dartmoor Zoo ahead of Year 3 joining 
Ermington for the East Soar residential the following week. 
  
We hope you all enjoy a restful weekend with so much going on. 
 
Best wishes 
 

Mrs French 

Headteacher 

Guest Speaker 
 
We were very fortunate to have had a visit from Great Western Railway this week. Each 
class learned all about what it is like to be a train driver and all of the different train types and 
how to drive them. We also learned all about the safety features of a train and in place along 
the railway, which are really important to remember as a passenger and as someone who 
works with trains. One of the highlights was testing the safety features of the train drivers 
shoes by jumping on them! KS2 were also introduced to the world of opportunity that they 
could be a part of if they choose a career within the locomotive industry, and how much fun 
you can have when training and working. This has all linked in with our STEAM learning and 

has provided the children with a fun and interactive experience to remember. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5 ICC Open Morning 
 
It was great to see such a strong turn out of our Year 5 students attend the ICC Open 
Morning this week. We hope the families which attended found it to be of use and enjoyed 
the opportunity to see what Ivybridge Community College has to offer.  
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School Trips 
 
Hillhead Class had a fantastic day on Wednesday when they visited the National Marine 
Aquarium in Plymouth.  
“We had a brilliant guided tour in the morning where we explored different habitats including 
rock pools, coral reefs and ship / plane wrecks. We loved seeing jellyfish, sharks, rays, 
turtles, pufferfish, starfish and even an eel which usually only comes out at night! In the 
afternoon we became ocean scientists where we experimented with the effects of salt water 
on buoyancy and the different ways in which marine life eat their food. We learnt a lot, had 
loads of fun and some of us even had a little nap on the way home. We would like to extend 

our thanks to the PTA for subsidising the cost of this trip.” Miss Warley.  

 

Not to be left out, Ladywell were also off on their trip this week, this time to Exeter. 
“The children from Ladywell class had a fantastic day out at the Royal Albert Memorial 
Museum yesterday, where they took part in a 
series of workshops on Ancient Egypt, which 
included mummification, artefact handling and 
learning how to play the Ancient Egyptian game 
called Senet. We all came away with lots of new 
facts which will help embed our classroom 
learning. The children would thoroughly 
recommend a visit to the museum, if you have 
time over the summer holiday!” Mrs Jarvis. 
 
 
Thank you to all the staff and helpers that make these excursions possible and such a 
success. A huge well done to the students for showing, yet again, exemplary 
behaviour.  
 
Junior Ten Tors 
 
Last Friday and Saturday, eight Year 6’s trekked across nearly 20 miles of Dartmoor 
National Park as part of the Junior Ten Tors 2022 expedition. After a hot day on Friday, they 
camped overnight on the moor and completed a mist-shrouded final tor to make 10 tors 
completed! Mr Kellas and Miss Slade were impressed by the team's perseverance, 
teamwork and good spirits.  
Well done to: Will, 
George, Alfie, 
Frankie, Lily, Tom, 
Harry S and Grace. 
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Ugborough Fair – Date for Diary 
 
Saturday 9th July is Ugborough Fair Day and traditionally at the fair Ugborough school 
children have come together to sing a few songs during the afternoon for parents and 
general fair goers to watch.  
This year we have been allotted a short amount of time at 2.30pm and would be delighted if 
as many children as possible could come along and sing some well known school favourite 
songs. Mrs Godfrey and Miss Slade will be there on the day to meet them in the square and 
would be delighted if as many children as possible could attend (we don't much fancy 
singing on our own!)  Please meet in the square at 2.25pm on the day.  
 
 
 

Congratulations to all our worthy winners this week… 
 

• Star of the Week:       
•  

• Hillhead:   Roxy B 

• Ennaton:  Oliver N 

• Dunwell:  Martha G 

• Ladywell:  Alfie H 

• Venn:            Jack H 

• Earlscombe:  Grace T 

 
 
 

 
Letters/emails home: 
 

•  
 

 
Diary Dates: 

 
Date Event 
Fri 1 July Yr 1 & 2 Dartmoor Zoo Trip 

Mon 4–Tue 5 July Yr 3 residential to East Soar 

Fri 8 July Preschool Sports Day 

Sat 9 July Ugborough Fair Day 

Tue 12 July Yr 6 ICC students/parents meet with Tutor at College 

Wed 13 July Yr 6 ICC students visit to College 

Fri 22 July Last day of Term 

 
Friends of Ugborough Updates 
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External 
News 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Teacher Vacancy  

 

Year 2 Class Teacher (1.0FTE)* 
 

Ermington Primary School are looking to appoint a Year 2 Class 
Teacher. The school is set in a beautiful rural location, nestled 
between the moor and the sea and situated at the heart of the 

community. We have recently joined the Westcountry Schools Trust 
and are enjoying the many benefits associated with being part of a 

child focused and dynamic academy. 
The closing date for applications is 6th July 2022 with interviews 

being held on the 14th July 2022. 
Visits to the school are encouraged. To arrange an appointment, 

please contact Leanne Jenkinson, Administrator on 01548 830459 
admin@ermington.devon.sch.uk 

 

*Full job description is attached. 

 

 

mailto:admin@ermington.devon.sch.uk
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